
From: Stan Beattie
To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee
Subject: Health Amendment Bill
Date: Tuesday, 17 December 2019 8:16:04 AM

Please do not pass legislation that stops caring and loving people from counselling confused youth in regard to
 their true identity.

The gender fluidity ideology is a lie and so harmfully to individual and families.

Gender is determined by God and manifest in the biology of the individual no the vagaries of feelings which
 can fluctuate so easily by peer pressure or other social pressures


Regards

Stan Beattie
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